
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 30th April 2021 

On Tuesday our Year 4, 5 & 6 pupils took part in the first of three sessions of a Healthy Choices 

Programme with Joe Murfitt from King’s Lynn Community Football.  The feedback from Joe was 

positive and he is looking forward to visiting for the next two Tuesdays. 

 

On Wednesday afternoon our Year 6 pupils took part in a Crucial Crew 

event.  This would usually take place at the fire station but this year it was 

delivered virtually. 

 

Please remember we are closed on Monday (3rd May) for May Bank Holiday, 

we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 4th May. 

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers therefore if you 

have any concerns please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680       Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   
Monday 

SCHOOL CLOSED: May bank holiday 

Tuesday 

Years R & 1: PE day (pupils to wear full PE 

kits all day)  

Years 4, 5 & 6:  Healthy Choices  

Programe  (pupils to wear full PE kits all day)  

Friday 

NSPCC Number Day:  Friday 7th May 

(number themed clothes & monetary donations) 

Years 2-6: PE day (pupils to wear full PE kits 

all day)  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

(remain in school PE kit) 

On Friday 7th May we are supporting 

the NSPCC’s number day.  This means 

all pupils may come to school dressed 

in number themed clothes (Class 2 & 3 

please ensure clothing is appropriate 

for PE), any voluntary donations can 

be made via ParentPay.  All money 

raised will go direct to NSPCC. 

Thank you for your support. 

 Year R vision screening and height & 

weight: Wednesday 26th May 

 Half term break:  31st May to 4th 

June 

**Dates for your diary** 



ICS Coaching Football Club:  

Fridays 

If your child would like to attend 

football club with Aaron Watson 

please book by texting 07876 141107.  

If your child’s name does not appear 

on the register provided to us by ICS 

Coaching we will not be allowing them 

to stay, this is due to track and trace. 

 AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   95%95%95%   

Year 1:  95%Year 1:  95%Year 1:  95%   

Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%   

Year 3:  87.5%Year 3:  87.5%Year 3:  87.5%   

Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%   

Year 5: 90%Year 5: 90%Year 5: 90%   

Year 6:  76.32%Year 6:  76.32%Year 6:  76.32%   

Whole school 92.94%Whole school 92.94%Whole school 92.94%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Year  2 & 4Year  2 & 4Year  2 & 4   

Staffing 

Congratulations to 

Miss Calaby who has 

recently announced 

that she is due to have a baby in 

September.  We are currently  

advertising for maternity cover, the 

closing date for this vacancy is  

Friday 7th May.  We will keep you 

informed. 

This week’s stars are: Taylor (Yr1), 

Bethany (Yr2) & Lillyrose (Yr4) 

 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Darcy (Yr1), Bluebell (Yr3) &  

Oliver (Yr5) 

 

Handwriting Award:    

Molly (Yr1) 

 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

Water bottles 

If you would like to order a  

water bottle (£1) for your child 

please email the school office:  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

and select the payment item 

‘Water bottle and lid’ on 

ParentPay. 

Thank you 



w/c 3rd May menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole week  

using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on Sunday.  If you 

miss the deadline please email the office by 9am on Monday with your 

child’s choices for the week. 


